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Hi
I am writing as a resident of Sedro Woolley expressing my opposition to the Goldeneye site.
While we need these battery systems, the Goldeneye location is not the place. These facilities
belong in industrial lands far away from residential areas where the will not harm residents
when thermal runaway happens. 
Thank you
Andrew Bennett 
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